
From: Gillian English  
Sent: 17 July 2023 17:05 
To: Planning 
Subject: FAO Tree Oficer - permission to prune trees blocking street light in 
Belsize Crescent 
 

I am requesting permission to prune the trees outside 7 Belsize Crescent 
which are significantly blocking the light from the street lamp at night 
directly outside the house.  
 
I attach 3 daytime photos showing how the tree branches surround and 
cover the light and 4 photos taken at night which show how the light 
from the street lamp is significantly blocked for pedestrians passing in 
front of the house.  
 
The proposal is to thin the crown by 35% and to reduce the crown by 
30% and reshape accordingly to ensure the light from street lamp is not 
obstructed.  
 
Please let me know of any queries.  
 
Yours faithfully  
Gillian English   
 
  
 


